
 
 

DATE:17-10-2024 

 

NOTICE 

                                                                                       

Dear Parents,  

1. Tomorrow’s timing for participants will be 12.30 p.m. – 6.00 pm. and school 

buses will be available tomorrow to pick your wards. You are requested to take 

them back home at 6.00 pm from the school. 

2. Non-participants are not allowed to come with their parents. 

3. The participants will be safely handed over to the parents only after the 

function gets over, preferably between 6.00 and 6.15 p.m. Please do 

cooperate. It is much appreciated. 

4. Refreshment for the participating students will be provided by the school in 

their respective groups during the programme. 

5. You are humbly requested to make your wards dress up in the costumes from 

home itself and send a pair of clothes along with them. 

  

Eagerly looking forward to your gracious presence and thanking you for your 

wholehearted support and cooperation. 

 

 

Principal 

 


